
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

            
Dear Parents,          April 2018          

                                                                                                                            

I write to inform you of some good news. 

After several months of building work, we are pleased to inform you that the work is now complete and we have 

a lovely new leak proof roof.  The children in Year 5 and Year 6 can now return to using their normal entrance 

doors from Monday 23rd April.  

Thank you for your continued patience and support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C M Arnold 

Headteacher 
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